

Dear Friends -

Thank you for your interest in creating a team and becoming a part of the Marathon community. Now more than ever we need your help since cancer continues to be prevalent in our small corner of the world.

Our organization is entirely comprised of volunteers like you to help our family, friends, and neighbors who are fighting this horrible disease. The more donations we receive, directly affects how many persons with cancer we can help. Please consider joining as we cannot continue our mission without you.

The Marathon for a Better Life is a 501(c)3 not-for-profit organization. All donations are tax deductible with every dollar raised remaining in Schoharie County. For more information visit our website or ask a current board member.

We look forward to seeing you on June 8, 2024, at SUNY Cobleskill!

Sincerely,

MFABL Board Members

Be an Angel!

Start a Team - Join a Team - Make a Donation

PO Box 268, Warnerville, NY 12187 - 518-291-9238 - marathonforabetterlife.org



